
Sunday 25th October 2020     

30th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 

 

In church this week 

 

Tuesday Mass at 10.00am at Sacred Heart.    (maximum 40) 

Wednesday Mass at 10.00am at Sacred Heart.   (maximum 40) 

Thursday Exposition from 5.45pm at Sacred Heart.   

Thursday Mass at 6.30pm at Sacred Heart    (maximum 40) 

Friday Mass at 10.00am at Sacred Heart    (maximum 40) 

Saturday Mass at 11.45am at Sacred Heart    (maximum 40) 

Saturday Vigil Mass at 6.30pm at Holy Saviour’s   (on-line booking) 

Sunday Mass at 9.30am at Sacred Heart.    (on-line booking) 

Sunday Mass at 9.30am at Christ Church    (on-line booking) 

Prayer Resource - Lord's Day at Home  

For those still at home and not attending Mass the Liturgy Office has prepared a service called "The 
Lord's Day at Home", based on the Sunday Scriptures, that you can pray on your own or with your 
family. It is particularly aimed at those not able to follow a Mass on the internet.  
This week's Lord's Day at Home prayer sheet can be found by clicking here. 

Vigil Mass and Sunday Masses next weekend. 
Here are the links for the Vigil Mass and Sunday Mass next weekend.  

(This weekend’s are on last week’s newsletter.)  

Simply click on the link to book your place.  

 

Saturday Vigil Mass at Holy Saviour's at 6.30pm on 31st October 

Sunday Mass at Sacred Heart at 9.30am on 1st November 

Bookings can be made on-line from 11.00am on the previous Sunday. 

Please note. Bookings are reserved until 2 minutes before the scheduled start of the Mass.  

If you arrive later than this the stewards may have given your place to someone who turned up and waited to see if there were any available places. 

It is for the stewards to decide if we have reached capacity and they are not to allow anyone else in once capacity is reached. 

 

Once a Mass shows as “sold out” it is always worth checking later as sometimes people need to cancel their bookings and these then show as 
available. 

 

When you book on-line you will receive an email confirming your reservation and inviting you to print your ticket. You do not need the ticket. 

Sacramental Programme 

The Sacramental Programme page on this website has been updated.  
You can access it by clicking here. Sacramental Programme update  
The extraordinary circumstances that we find ourselves in seriously restrict what we can do. However, it 
does give us an opportunity to re-assess our previous practice and to ensure that receiving Holy 
Communion for a child is part of the development of Faith and the Practice of the Faith – especially in 
terms of regular attendance at parish Mass – rather than something that automatically happens at a 
certain age without any reference to Holy Mass. 

Saint John Southworth Parish, Nelson 

You will find a link for St. John Southworth’s Parish on the website menu. This will give you the parish 
newsletter and a link for the Sunday Mass at Christ Church. 
 

God bless you all and pray for each other, 

Fr. Peter 

Don’t forget to put 

your clocks back. 

https://dioceseofsalford.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=76e219dab8653b775ba8aac4c&id=319ee6ccfb&e=5ce69633f0
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/saturday-vigil-mass-630pm-holy-saviours-nelson-31st-october-tickets-126404095051
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sunday-mass-930am-sacred-heart-colne-1st-november-2020-tickets-126404542389
https://goodshepherdpendle.org.uk/sacramental-programme/

